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 A Message from Our Principals... 

With the school year quickly coming to a close, I 
would like to take this opportunity to express my 
sincere appreciation to all students, staff, volunteers 
and parents for working together to make Allan A. 
Greenleaf a wonderful place for students to learn!    
 
I would like to express my sincere gratitude to the 
entire staff for their support and commitment to our 
students throughout the year. The education and 
support provided to students has been of the high-
est quality and all staff have worked tirelessly to cre-
ate and maintain an engaging learning environment 
in their classrooms . 

 

To our School Council, parent and community volun-
teers, I would like to extend a hearty “thank you” for 
all that you have done to make Greenleaf thrive.   
 

To our students and family members, thank you for 
a wonderful year.  Students can learn best in an en-
vironment where school and families work in true 
partnership, and we have wonderful partnerships at 
Greenleaf.  Have a restful and enjoyable summer 
break!   
 

To our Commencing Grade 8s, congratulations 
on completing your Allan A. Greenleaf ca-
reer.  Best wishes for success in Grade 9 and be-
yond!   
  
For students returning to Greenleaf in the Fall, 
September Class Placements will be available in 
the summer through the Parent Portal.  
 
Once again, thank you for a wonderful school 
year.  I’m wishing each of you a restful and en-
joyable holiday, full of health and time spent 
with the people most important to you.  I have 
truly appreciated my time at Allan A. Greenleaf, 
and feel privileged to have worked with this 
community.  Please join me in welcoming Ms. C. 
Uhler as your incoming Principal, and as always, 
be respectful, be responsible, and be kind.   
 
     All the best! 
     Mr. S. Yull  
 


